
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Thursday, July 29, 2021 8:35 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket No. 20200226-WS 

Please place the following in Docket No. 20200226-WS. 

Thank you! 

From: leerobertsdpt@gmail.com [mailto:leerobertsdpt@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 6:38 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/29/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08464-2021 

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner 
Fay; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Subject: Docket No. 20200226-WS 

Hello Commissioners, 

I am writing in response to a letter from Mr. Martin S. Friedman, Esquire regarding Docket No. 20200226-WS. The 
website we were asked to look at and certify as a "true and correct copy" does not tell us if this document written in 
2017 is the original with no revisions or amendments. When we had discussions about 5 years ago about Jack Boyer 
wanting to require everyone to hook up to his water system, Charlotte County planning documents in place were 
disregarded by Commissioner Truex and three other members of the Charlotte County commission to give Mr. Boyer 
what he wanted. I find it appalling that his attorney is asking us to "certify" that the document is a "true and correct 
copy" which possibly could have been changed by the commission again in Mr. Boyer's favor. I would like to ask you to 
obtain a copy of the original document that was filed by the Charlotte County Commission and the date of that filing. I 
would like to compare that document with what Mr. Friedman is asking all of us to certify by July 30, 2021 as the Master 
Plan. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Wiliam Lee Roberts 
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